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Happy New Year! We hope you had a wonderful holiday break, and we look
forward to welcoming students back tomorrow for the second semester!

OPEN ENROLLMENT

Open enrollment for NEW students is now underway through March 13,
2023. If you know a family who might be a good fit for High Point Academy,
please share the lottery application link with them. Returning students
receive priority and available seats for the 2023-2024 school year will be
filled by the results of the lottery which will be held on March 25. As a
parent, you have a choice. Thank you for choosing High Point Academy. If
you have any questions, please contact our Registrar, Cindy Pizor, at
cpizor@hpaspart.org.

CLEAR BAG RULE

Safety and security are our top priorities, and we now have a clear bag rule
and screening process to help prevent patrons from bringing prohibited
items into events and enhance safety at all High Point Academy athletic
events and programs. One clear bag per person is allowed with admittance
to events. Bags are available in our school store for $10.

https://bit.ly/3AUVTO7
https://bit.ly/3P1bD7U


ATHLETIC TICKETS

You can also preorder tickets to sporting events via our new ticketing
partner, Hometown Ticketing. Please contact Coach Paschal at
dpaschal@hpaspart.org if you have any questions.

Events Calendar
2022-2023 Master Calendar

YEARBOOKS

Elementary yearbooks are $35. Please send cash or check to Mrs. Rudisail
in room 417.

Middle school yearbooks are $45. Click here to order.

High school yearbooks start at $45. Click here to order.

Thank you for being a part of the HPA family. Have a great week!

The HPA Team

Follow us on Facebook @HighPointAcademySpartanburg

http://bit.ly/3AQVUT2
https://bit.ly/3JN0mDX
https://bit.ly/3jMcj2f
https://bit.ly/3sM9bbe
https://bit.ly/3CEXMhP
https://www.facebook.com/HighPointAcademySpartanburg


Follow us on Instagram @hpaspartanburg
Follow us on Twitter @hpaspartanburg

https://www.instagram.com/hpaspartanburg/
https://twitter.com/hpaspartanburg

